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Dear parents,

Year 4, 5 and 6 trip to the British Museum

YBakaemble poautenu!

14 oKktabpAa cocToMTCA Hawa noesgKa B bpuTaHcKnin myseit. Hawa noesaka A40NONHUT HALWK
YPOKM No Uctopmm Ha Temy «ApesHuin EruneT». Mbl cMOXeM NOrpy3nTbCA B APEBHION0
NCTOPUIO, OLLYTUB cebA YaCTblo APEBHEIO MUPA.

On Friday 14th October, we will be visiting the British Museum.

Year 4 and 5 will be visiting the Ancient Egyptian exhibits studying many artefacts: the Rosetta

Stone, mummies, tomb-chapel, plus many more, to learn more about life in Ancient Egypt!

Year 6 will visit the African galleries to celebrate Black History Month.

No uniform required. We will be leaving school at 9.30am and aim to be back at school in time

for lunch.

We hope this will be an exciting and informative trip!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Hume and Ms Rosenberg




